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Message:
Dear Senators,

I urge you to drop this unwise effort at congressional redistricting from the special session. First of all, some
critical state needs, most notably disaster preparedness and response, are more than enough for the short,

30-day time period allowed. We must not sacrifice these priorities.

Redistricting should be done in a deliberate manner and for a purpose that benefits the voters of our state. A
rushed process, that appears to be for clearly partisan purposes benefits no one, not even the party in power.

In addition, there is no clear warrant to redistrict at this unusual time. We are still waiting for a challenge to
the 2021 redistricting, which will affect anything done now.

Please focus on the issues that matter to the people of Texas.

Thank you,
Sylvia Campbell





